

15th of February 2023

Dear Director Reginaldo Filho

This year is one more important milestone in the history of EBRAMEC's which has more than 20 years of history. We know that achievement and success aren't by accident. Breakthroughs come after spending what seems like years of hard work and trying new ideas and pushing further and stronger every day to achieve the credibility that makes you one of the references of Chinese Medicine in Brazil.

ETCMA wish EBRAMEC our long-time partner, many more years of unparalleled success and the continuation of the great work in promoting Chinese Medicine, we are sure that the exchange of experiences and knowledge that will come out of this congress will contribute to improving the quality of life of the Brazilian population.

We sincerely hope that the XII Brazilian Congress of Chinese Medicine 第十二届巴西中医大会 and the III International Congress of Faculdade EBRAMEC 第三届巴西中医学院国际大会 will be an instant success. We wish a wonderful congress to all the attendees.

Finally, we would like to thank EBRAMEC and its General Director Reginaldo de Carvalho Silva Filho, for the passion and dedication they have shown in organizing the X Brazilian Congress of Chinese Medicine.

Thank you for your commitment in promoting the development of Chinese Medicine in Brazil.

Sincerely,

(ETCMA president Dr. Yair Maimon)

